
 

 

 
 
ASX RELEASE 
8th November 2017  
 
ACCC update 

 
  
The ACCC has informed Cryosite Ltd that it has suspended the timeline for the review of the CellCare 
Pty Ltd and Cryosite Ltd transaction. The ACCC has sought additional information to assist with their 
investigation including from Cryosite Ltd. This decision means the provisional decision date of 16 
November 2017 is vacated. A new provisional date will be published after all additional information 
requested has been received. The ACCC was unable to provide an updated provisional decision date 
at this time. 
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